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I know how to 
show I am sorry. 

  

Mon 3rd 

June 

Training Day 

Thursday 6th 
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4pm under 9 

football 

tournament 

Bruncliffe 

Friday 7th 

June 

School Council 

ice-pop sale at 

first break 40p 

each 
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Year 1 phonics 

screening 

week. 

W/B 10th 
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Healthy Eating 

Week 
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11th June 

Year 2 

Skipping 

competition pm 

Tuesday 

11th June 

Year 5 taster 

day at St. John 

Fisher’s school 

Thursday 

13th June 

Year 2’s visit to 

The Deep 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to our final half term of the year. We have a fun 

packed half term arranged for the children to end the year! 

Healthy eating week activities in the week beginning 10th June. 

A big thank you to the PTA for organising and delivering the 

sponsored colour run event. The PTA volunteers give their time 

freely to organise events and raise money for resources for our 

school. Well done everyone for organising another successful 

event that was enjoyed by all! 

 

 

 

Weather  
The summer sun has arrived! Please 
ensure that children have a hat, sun 
cream and water bottle with them in 
school. The children are very 
exposed when playing out even 
though we encourage them to play 
under shaded areas. Thank you. 
 
Ice-pop sale 
On Friday 7th June, the school council 
will be holding an ice-pop sale at first 
break. Ice-pops will be on sale for 
40p each. The school council are 
raising money for their literacy shed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair - Saturday 6th July - 11:30am – 2:30pm 
COME ALONG AND SUPPORT US! 

The PTA are collecting Teddies this week for the school Fair. 

 

Statement 

to live by 
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Tips to help keep children safe on the internet and social networks  

Talking to your child is one of the best ways to keep them safe. You can also use parental controls on social 

networks, online games and browsers and on both hardware and software that can filter or monitor what your 

child can see. Preventing your children from using the internet or mobile phones won't keep them safe in the long 

run, so it's important to have conversations that help your child understand how to stay safe and what to do if 

they ever feel scared or uncomfortable.  

*Have a conversation early and often *Explore online Together *Know who your child is talking to online *Set 

rules & agree boundaries *Use parental controls *Check they know how to use privacy settings & reporting tools. 

Find more information on our website. 

 

 

 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year Well Done 
Certificate 

Writing 
Certificate 

Merits Good Samaritan 

R All Reception children Florence Taylor Noah Kilgallon Ava Parker 

1 Amelia Huby Harvey Crosby Ollie Ingram- Foster Joseph Trueman 

2 Leon Lane Ethan Fairclough Willa Jackson Grace Lawson 

3 Erin McKenna Tomos Foley Joaquin Enchaniz Locatelli Neve Gacquin 

4 Sebastian Prescott Darci Wright Eimear Langham Ava Trueman 

5 Andrew Cunningham Sophia Li Orlaith Hanson Neave Featherstone 

6 Sarah Harrington Maia Wright Hannah Hedigan Mackenzie Ely 

Lunch Time Luul Gebremedhin 

Attendance 99.6% Reception 

Punctuality Reception, Year 2 and Year 4 

House Winner St. David 

Head Teacher Award Swimming team 
 

Sports Day 
 
 Weather permitting, Sports Day for 
Reception to Year 6 will take place 
on Tuesday 25th June. The PTA will 
be selling packed lunches at 
lunchtime you are invited to stay all 
day. 
  
Nursery will hold a smaller sports 
event on the afternoon of Monday 
24th June from 1:45 to 3pm. Parents 
are welcome to attend this event. 

 

Year 1 Phonics 
 
The Year 1 Phonics Screening 
Check will be taking place the 
week commencing 10th June.  
 
This is a national screening – it 
allows teachers to see if 
children are making sufficient 
progress in the phonics skills to 
read words and are on track to 
become fluent readers.  
 
A more detailed letter will 
follow for parents of children in 
Year 1. 

 

 

Trips 

Year 2 will be visiting The 

Deep on Thursday 13th June. 

This links to this term’s topic 

about ‘Living Things in their 

Environment’. 

 

Year 1 will be enjoying a day 

out at Skelton Grange on the 

Thursday 4th July.  
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